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WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-- Please join Winter Springs Mayor Kevin McCann and Commission 
Members on Saturday, April 13, 2024, at 10 a.m., for a ribbon cutting commemorating the 
opening of Central Winds Park's new pickleball complex. 

Following a ribbon cutting ceremony Commissioners and other dignitaries will take to the 
courts to open play. 

With expanded parking, new restrooms, and 14 tournament-capable courts, the $3.1 million 
complex is the largest in Seminole County, 

The latest addition to the park is part of the City of Winter Springs Perk up Parks Initiative, 
which focuses on improving City parks and play areas to strengthen our community and 
the overall quality of life.

Please note Central Winds Dog Park will temporarily close until 3 p.m. due to the festivities.
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What: 
Date:  
Time:       10 a.m. -2 p.m.

Location:       Central Winds Park 
951 Hicks Avenue 

Winter Springs, FL 32708

Central Winds Park Pickleball Complex ribbon cutting to be held April 13, 2024

            Central Winds Pickleball Complex ribbon cutting 

Saturday April 13, 2024




